
 JOB VACANCY NOTICE 
 

PARKS SUPERINTENDENT 
DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION 

 

The City of Carroll, Iowa, is accepting applications for the 
position of Parks Superintendent. 

 
Seeking a highly motivated individual to plan, coordinate, supervise and 
participate in the provision of ongoing grounds maintenance, repair, and/or 
construction tasks associated with municipal parks, cemetery, sports complexes, 
swimming pool, golf course and other designated facilities, equipment and 
premises.  This is an FLSA exempt position.    
 
Qualifications: An Associate’s Degree in Horticulture or related curriculum 
and four (4) years of job related experience in parks (facility maintenance 
management) or a Bachelor’s degree in Plant or Physical Sciences and two (2) 
years experience.  
 
Salary range:  $65,502.62 - $86,187.66, annually 

                   Depending on Qualifications 
 
City of Carroll Employment Application is available at Carroll 
City Hall or at www.cityofcarroll.com. Submit completed 
Application, Cover Letter and Resume to: 

 
City of Carroll 

Chad Tiemeyer, Director of Parks and Recreation 
627 N. Adams Street 
Carroll, Iowa  51401 

ctiemeyer@cityofcarroll.com 
Ph. (712) 792-1000 

 
Review of Applications will begin April 25th, 2025 

Position Open Until Filled  
 

The City of Carroll is an equal opportunity employer. 
 

http://www.cityofcarroll.com/

